
 

 

 

 

 

 

The school choice window opens for the Parkland combined 

boundary December 2, 2019 at 8:00 a.m. and  

closes February 5, 2020 at 5:00 p.m.   
 

To apply online a student must have a Broward Student ID number. In order to 
obtain a student ID number, please bring the items below to the main office of any 
Parkland Elementary school.  

*Child's original birth certificate  
*Parent/Guardian driver's license  
*Current mortgage or lease statement 
*Current utility bill (electric, cable, gas, water, or phone) 

 

A student ID number takes 24 hours to upload into the Broward Schools website.  After 
they are uploaded, the parent can go online and apply for a Parkland School. 
 
Current students attending their preferred school, DO NOT need to reapply.  
 
Heron Heights & Park Trails: All families that live in the combined boundary need 
to apply for a preferred school.  
 
Riverglades Elementary: All families living within Riverglades boundary, do not 
need to apply for a seat at Riverglades. Only families west of University Drive that want 
to attend Riverglades need to apply.  
 

Visit https://www.browardschools.com/Page/34058 for more information. 

 

Save the dates to come see the schools!  

Park Trails: January 8th @ 6:30pm 

Heron Heights: January 15th @ 6:30pm 

Riverglades: January 22nd @ 6:3opm 

https://www.browardschools.com/Page/34058

